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January 21, 2004
The Honorable Larry Phillips

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:

Enclosed for Council consideration and adoption is an ordinance relating to the provision of fire investigation services to the City of Carnation.  If Council passes the ordinance, the Fire Marshal’s Office located within King County’s Department of Development and Environmental Services (DDES), will be authorized to continue providing fire investigation services to the City of Carnation. 
The Fire Marshal’s Office has been providing fire investigation services to the City of Carnation for the past several years.  However, administration of the associated contract was handled through the interlocal agreement between the City and the King County Sheriff.  The City of Carnation terminated their contract with the King County Sheriff effective September 30, 2004.  Although the City no longer wants police services from King County, the City would like to continue to receive fire investigation services from the Fire Marshal’s Office.  The attached ordinance allows King County to continue providing fire investigation services and is retroactive to September 30, 2004.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Stephanie Warden, Director of the Department of Development and Environmental Services, at 206-296-6700.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:   Scott White, Chief of Staff




  Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

Steve Call, Director, Office of Management and Budget
Stephanie Warden, Director, Department of Development and Environmental Services
